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EUROSYSTEM

Former member of the Governing Council of the ECB

Former President of the Deutsche Bundesbank

Subject: Notification of envisaged post-employment activity

Dear Jens,

EUROPEAN CENTRAL BANK

ECB-PUBLIC

[TRANSMITTED ON 22 AUGUST 2023]

| refer to your correspondence of 7 August 2023, by which you notified the Ethics Committee of your wish
to take up a remunerated membership of the Board of the Kiihne Foundation.

| would like to inform you that, having considered the opinion of the Ethics Committee, attached to this
letter, the Governing Council on 21 August 2023 did not object to your envisaged gainful occupational

activity.

With best regards,

The ECB President (Christine Lagarde)

Ce: Mr Liikanen, Chairman of the Ethics Committee
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